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Workshops scheduled to assist Newland Project water rights owners 

verify mapping results 
 
CARSON CITY, Nev. – The Department of Conservation and Natural Resources’ Division 

of Water Resources (NDWR) has completed Phases 1 – 4 of the Newlands Project Water 

Rights Mapping Project. Workshops are scheduled to assist water rights owners review the 

mapping of their water rights for correctness. If owners feel rights are incorrectly represented, 

a Request for Revision form and supporting documentation may be submitted to NDWR no 

later than July 2, 2018. 

 

Mapping results and forms to request a revision are available to review at http://water.nv.gov, 

located in the Programs listings.  

 

Workshops: 

Churchill County Commissioners, 155 N. Taylor Street, Suite 110, Room 136 

April 23 – 1:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
April 24 – 1:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
April 30 – 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 pm 
May 1 – 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 

For additional assistance, water rights owners can call NWDR at 775-684-2800 and ask for 

Newlands Mapping Project assistance. 
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